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I am totally opposed to this bill. Please stop this bill. I find it hard to believe that 

Oregon is pushing all these housing bills but know forceing non-city property owers to 

connect to a municipal water system if they desire to build an ADU. I find that strange 

and very costly where the local cities are struggling to support the imposed growth, 

with failing fresh water systems and waste water capacity.  This makes no sense. 

Please oppose this bill. 


